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The Secretary of the Permanent Council presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and has the honor of advising them that the Chair has convened an informal meeting of the Council, which will be held on Tuesday, November 29, 2011, at 10:00 a.m., in the Simón Bolívar Room to consider the draft final report to be prepared by the Permanent Council pursuant to resolutions AG/RES. 2555 (XL-O/10) and AG/RES. 2694 (XLI-O/11) “Promotion and Strengthening of Democracy: Follow-up to the Inter-American Democratic Charter.”   The draft report will be distributed to the delegations as soon as possible. 
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